
 
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
Date:          

 
28 March 2013 

  

 
To: 

 
Elvira Tarasenko 

  

 
From: 

 
Rocco Forte 

 
 

 

CC:    

Ref: CW/Corr/02  
 

 

Re:   

 
 
 
Dear Elvira, 
 
You are leaving the company after more than six years working for us. 
 
I want to thank you for your contribution during that time and wish you well for the future. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 

 


